From:
 23 July 2021 13:00

 To:
 Planning Planning

Cc: Gail Waldman; Susan Rose; Obote Hope

Subject: RE: Highgate CAAC request. Fwd: Automatic reply: Historic England comments

on planning appication 2021/3172/L?

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Leela,

Thank you very much for sending these details. This was very useful.

I do indeed have a further query, which partly relates to the same application.

We have been trying to find the "figures" and "appendices" listed in the contents of document https://www.camden.gov.uk/documents/20142/2247044/GHH+study.pdf/12f5a776-e382-21fe-8dbd-04ea4db575b3, but the version available online ends after the list of references.

Would it be possible for you to tell us where we can find these additional parts of this document?

Thank you very much,

Therese Gray

----- Original Message -----

From: "Planning Planning" < Planning@camden.gov.uk>

To:

Cc:

Sent: Wednesday, 21 Jul, 21 At 15:59

Subject: RE: Highgate CAAC request. Fwd: Automatic reply: Historic England comments on planning application 2021/3172/L?

Good afternoon

Thank you for your email regarding Historic England's comments for 2021/3172/L. This was due to the word document being locked by the author, I have re-uploaded these documents as pdf's.

Please find them online here

http://camdocs.camden.gov.uk/HPRMWebDrawer/Record/9122599/file/document?inline

If you have a further enquiry, please help us deal with it efficiently by emailing to planning@camden.gov.uk

Kind regards

Leela Muthoora Planning Technician Regeneration and Planning Supporting Communities London Borough of Camden

Telephone: 020 7974 4444

Email: planning@camden.gov.uk

Web: camden.gov.uk

Pronouns: She/Her/Hers or They/Them/Their

2nd Floor 5 Pancras Square London N1C 4AG



The majority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through remote, secure access to our systems. Where possible please communicate with us by telephone or email.

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

From: tagray47@btopenworld.com <tagray47@btopenworld.com>

Sent: 21 July 2021 14:30

To: Planning Planning <Planning@camden.gov.uk>

Cc: Gail Waldman <gailwaldman@gmail.com>; Susan Rose <susan.prose@btopenworld.com>

Subject: Highgate CAAC request. Fwd: Automatic reply: Historic England comments on planning appication

2021/3172/L?

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Planning,

I have not been able to get through to anyone on the numbers suggested below so I am sending you this email.

No-one on Highgate CAAC has been able to look at Historic England's comments on application 2021/3172/L.

Even people with Word on their computers have found the relevant document on the page for this application comes up as gobbledegook.

Ideally we would like to see what they have said before we send you our comments on this and the related application 2021/2794/P.

Could you send us Historic England's comments on the application as plain text or as a .pdf file? Thanks very much!

Therese Gray Flat 1 Northfield Hall 59 North Road, London N6 4BJ

----- Original Message -----

From: "Obote Hope" < Obote. Hope@camden.gov.uk >

To:

Sent: Wednesday, 21 Jul, 21 At 12:54

Subject: Automatic reply: Historic England comments on planning application 2021/3172/L?

Thank you for your email. I am on from Thursday 8th July until Thursday the 29th July 2021 and will have limited access to my emails and. If you enquiry is urgent you can speak with the Assistant Manager Jonathan McClue on 020 79744908 or if your enquiry is of a general nature please contact the Duty Planner on 020 7974 4444 or visit or website at www.camden.gov.uk/planning.

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice here which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about you and residents.

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice here which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about you and residents.